
BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
September 10, 2015

CHILD CARE FOR SCHOOL AGE CHILDREN
Provided by

Girl Scout Troop 4795

SPACE IS LIMITED – RESERVE EARLY

Back to School Night is for parents only.
Six Girl Scouts from Troop 9445

-- along with Kathy Troeger and Laura Keating --
will supervise school age children.

The girls are in 6th grade and all are former Gators.

5:20 p.m. to 8:15 p.m.
Room 23

Cost: $15 per child
plus $10 per each additional sibling

To reserve a spot contact
Kathy Troeger

kathyt8minus3@gmail.com
310-502-6309


